
T. Clint Harrison, P.E. MEMO 
Civil Engineer
5123 Bethesda Road
Morristown, TN 37814
Phone 423.277.1112
charrisoneng@gmail.com

To:  Jefferson City Planning Commission Members, State Planner and Jeff 
Houston, Jefferson City, TN 

From: T. Clint Harrison, P.E. 

Date:  April 15, 2025 

RE: Battle Ridge PHASE II 

I’m writing to provide information regarding drainage at the proposed Battle 
Ridge Phase II as shown on my submitted site plan.   

All of the runoff from Phase II enters the existing drainage system that was 
designed and installed as part of Battle Ridge Phase I. 

Phase I drainage calculations apply to this part of the property for the proposed 
Phase II addition.  Construction of the Phase I drainage facilities are complete 
and operational, so no new drainage facilities are proposed for Phase II. 

Sincerely, 

T. Clint Harrison, P.E.

04-15-2025


